UNION COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY

1499 Routes 1 & 9, North, Rahway, New Jersey 07065 (732) 382-9400
FAX (732) 382-5862
. April 22,2010

Sunil K. Garg, Ph.D., Esq.
Executive Director

Notice to Haulers and MRF’s

RE: Termination of Material Recovery Facility Agreement between
Bridgewater Resources Inc. and Union County Utilities Authority

Dear Company:

Please be advised that the Material Recovery Facility (“MRF”’) agreement between Bridgewater
Resources Inc. (“BRI”) and Union County Utilities Authority (“UCUA”) has been terminated, effective
May 1, 2010. Accordingly, BRI is no longer considered an approved MRF for purposes of receiving,
processing and/or handling of waste types 13, 13C, 23 and 27 solid wastes generated within the County
of Union for delivery to BRI, 15 Polhemus Lane., Bridgewater, New Jersey 08807.

You are hereby required to utilize an approved MRF facility for solid waste disposal services and
failure to comply with this directive will result in a penalty assessment noticed against your company.
For your convenience, an approved list of MRF facilities is provided on the reverse of this notice.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office for details.

Thank you for your anticipated cooperation in regards to this matter.

Very truly yours,
UNION COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY

By:  Sunmil K. Garg, Ph.D., Esq.
Executive Director

Cc: Notice to Haulers and List of Authorized Facilities
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